
 

                                                            Registered no. 08296921 

4th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
 
 

We are currently supporting the Poppy appeal in the run up to Remembrance 
Day on Saturday 11th November 2023.   
 
We will be selling:  
Paper poppies for a donation,  
Reflective Poppies for £1.00,  
Snap bands for £1.50, 
Wrist bands for £1.50, 
Zip pulls for 50p. 
  
If your child would like one of these items they can bring a donation 
to support the cause.  The Job Squad representatives will be visiting 
classrooms in the afternoons of Thursday 12th October and Friday 13th 
October to sell the poppy items. There are limited amount of the snap bands 
and wrist bands but we will endeavor to make it fair for all year groups. As it 
is a sealed donation tub, please send your child with small coin moneys as no 
change can be given. 
 

Thank you for your on-going support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
MRS D MCAUGHEY 
HEADTEACHER 

 

 

 


